
    Language Arts...
Students have eagerly finished the second novel for the semester. They have also read

through quite a large part of the third unit in their Keystone books. we were able to focus
on biographical texts and examining the impact of historic figures on our world today.

We have also continued to review grammar topics and work on group writing
assignments. 

Mathematics...
Students have continued

to push through their CCC
books and make great

progress with their quick
mathematical ability to

find solutions to
problems.

Science...
They did a great job on
their foldables covering

the different kinds of bugs
in the world by classifying

them by their legs.
They are active

participants in class!

History...
We started off the month
with some background on

residential schools in
Canada and then moved
right in to Polish history.

We looked at: the Cossack
Uprising, the Polish-

Swedish War, the Crisis in
Poland and the war with

Turkey.
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